
 

SUMMER VILLAGE OF WAIPAROUS 

Public Notice 

 

The Summer Village of Waiparous will be 

completing wildfire hazard reduction on public 

lands on the east side of the Summer Village to 

reduce the threat of wildfire to life and property. 

 

Work will consist of thinning and cleaning of 

flammable forest fuels.  Debris will be hand-piled 

and burned onsite. 

 

The project will commence on or about November 

10th until on or about December 19th  
 

For more information please contact the Village Office 

403-554-5515 admin@waiparous.ca 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


